
MIQ response from Cassidy & Ashton 112 re Matter 15 

 
From: Alban Cassidy  

Sent: 29 August 2019 15:37 
To: Tony Blackburn 

Subject: RE: Rossendale Local Plan 

 
Hello Tony 
 
As you are aware I act on behalf of Mr and Mrs Wrigley in respect to land at Hud Hey and Rising 
Bridge Road. 
 
My clients do not wish to make further representations at this stage other than to confirm the 
position set out in the previous statements. 
 
In particular they would like to reiterate their support for the Council’s position in allocating Hud Hey 
and look forward to working with the Council in future years to bring the site forward. 
 
We will not be formally attending the hearings but may have a representative present on the 
appropriate days. 
 
Regards 
 
Alban 
 

Alban Cassidy BA (Hons) Cert. Ecol. MSc MIEMA MRTPI C.Env 
Director 

Chartered Town Planner and Environmental Consultant 
 


